Minutes from Faculty Affairs Committee meeting
September 21, 2021

Members: Josh Burk (co-chair and scribe), Sarah Day (co-chair), Maria Donoghue Velleca (Dean),
Elizabeth Barnes, John Eisele, Peter McHenry, Marc Sher

1) The minutes from the September 14, 2021 meeting were approved.

2) FAC discussed feedback from the September 14 Town Hall meeting.

3) FAC discussed the DEI Dean search and the possibility of a Town Hall related to DEI efforts in October.
4) FAC discussed the schedule for the October FAS meeting

5) FAC discussed the possibility of diplomas being written in English. The discussion focused on getting
more information before making this decision.

6) Maria described restructuring the Committee on Honors and Interdisciplinary Studies and changes to
the A&S Bylaws that might result from these changes.

7) The meeting was adjourned.



